
                                       

 

 

NATIONALBANK OF PAKISTAN 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Tender Notice 

 

 “Annual Maintenance Contract for Standby Diesel Generators, UPS & 

Air Conditioners Installed at Different NBP Branches / Offices in 

Karachi, Hyderabad, Sukkur & Larkana Regions.” 
 

It is to inform all Contractors that NBP Tender Notice for subject works published in 
Daily Jang and daily Dawn of 04/03/2016 and posted on NBP Website vide Tender ID: 
NT-3/04/2016-6 & PPRA Website vide Tender No: TS2270456E on 04/03/2016 
respectively is hereby cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Chief Engineer (EM)  

Logistics Support Group 

National Bank of Pakistan, 

3rd Floor, Head Office Building, 

I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi 

021-99220854 

 

 


